
Thrapston Bowl Club  

GDPR Policy Statement 

 
 

 

• We only hold information on members of this club relevent in 

assisting the members to be kept informed with news relating to the 

sport of bowls and social events of the club, for their benefit. 

 

• Membership runs from April to April and at renewal at at that time 

information is reviewed as to its necessity. If membership is not 

renewed personal details are taken off the lists held.  

 

• All information is given voluntarily and never knowingly or directly 

passed on to third parties. 

 

• All members are 'friends'  of the club and are treated as such. All 

members receive a Newsletter electronically or if they do not have 

access to email a hard copy. 

 

• Any request as to the information held should be made to the 

committee in writing or by email and will be dealt withat the next 

GMC meeting and answered within 2 weeks following the meeting. 

 

• Information is updated annually and an assumed consent given. 

 

• Data Protection will be policed by the committee and any breaches in 

security of information would be investigated by the committee. 
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